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CONSULTATION PRO-FORMA
	Page number/section number/
line number
	Comment

	General
	The Royal Pharmaceutical society authors the Competency Framework for all Prescribers . This framework sets out what good prescribing looks like. It describes the demonstrable knowledge, skills, characteristics, qualities and behaviours for a safe and effective prescribing role. Its implementation and maintenance are important in informing and improving practice, development, standard of care and safety (for both the prescriber and patient).
We support statement 4.6 in the framework with encourages clinicians to ‘Prescribe appropriate quantities and at appropriate intervals necessary’.



	
	Clinical services

	Purpose
	The guidance mentions ‘Rigorous and effective medicine review process’.

These reviews are part of a pharmacist’s responsibility whilst dispensing nay medication. However, the removal of the formal review service, the Medicine Use Review (MUR) service, which will was discontinued in April could have a negative effect on the review process. 

	Background (p2) (p4) (p6)
	We are supportive of the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework which supports a move to clinical services offered by community pharmacists. 

The guidance refers to the proposed changes releasing ‘significant amounts of pharmacist time to provide direct patient care’ , ‘free up community pharmacists time’ and ‘release capacity’.
We would like to see evidence to support this. 

	Background (p2)
	The value of having local, reliable supply chains was highlighted during the pandemic. Whilst reviewing the added value is important it must not interfere with the future ability to responds and support local communities in a crisis.  

	2.0 (p3)
	We welcome the consideration of environmental sustainability and carbon footprint. We have highlighted this through our sustainability policy. 

	2.0 (p3)
	We support the WG and BMA advice which aligns to the Royal Pharmaceutical society guidance in the Competency Framework for all Prescribers

	Figure 1 (p4)
	This figure shows the large variation across Wales. We support this guidnece which may help to reduce this variation. 
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